## Minutes of the NSTA Student Chapter Meeting October 9, 2003

Mrs. Janet Moore from the Challenger Learning Center came to speak to us about helping out at a Family Science Night (now postponed to early next semester). She has invited us to visit the CLC for one of our NSTA meetings. The members found the proposition intriguing, but, as we are all so busy late in the semester, it will not begin as a possible project until next semester.

NSTA Elections were also held. Only one person was nominated for each position, with the following outcome:

• Public Relations: Will Hatch

• Secretary: Anne McDonald

• Vice President: Natalka Kinal

• President: Rebecca Wenning

There will be an executive meeting on Thursday, October 16, at 1:15 PM. Please meet at the main entrance to Milner Library on floor 2. All members are welcome to attend.

There will be no regular meeting on Thursday, but feel free to attend the executive board meeting if you have any ideas you would like to input regarding the management of the club, and/or project plans.

Rebecca Wenning, Secretary Pro Tem